
BOOK FAIR   
 
 

 The Scholastic Book Fair will be arriving at Raglan on  
Thursday 5th November! 

 
Unfortunately, due to the current situation, we are unable to run the 
Book Fair as normal. However, the books will be in school for the 
children to view in their class bubbles and on our website, you can 
find a catalogue of all the books that on offer at the Book Fair so 

you can still browse them at home! 
 

If you would like to order any of the books, please complete the 
attached order form. There are two payment options shown on the 

form. You can make a payment directly to Scholastic via their 
telephone system or through the Schoolgateway payment system. 

Please return your order forms to the school office by  
Tuesday 10th November so that we can process your order. We 

will then deliver yours book to your child’s classroom by the end of 
the week for you to enjoy at home! 

 
Thank you for continuing to support the Book Fair. The school 

receives reward money from every book you buy. This year we 
have used the reward money to purchase books that feature 

diverse characters for every classroom, so that all of our children 
are able to see themselves represented in the books that they read.  
 
 

     


